

To: City Council

FROM: Bryan Myrkle, Community Development Director

SUBJECT: Planning Commission date change

DATE: October 1, 2021

The date of the November Planning Commission meeting conflicts with election, and it needs to be rescheduled. This can be done automatically, as their by-laws call for the meeting to be moved back one week when such a conflict exists.

However, the meeting date was set as November 2 by City Council resolution at the beginning of this year, so we have placed a resolution rescheduling the meeting on this Council agenda to make sure there are no issues with the date change.